
Headteacher message 

Our first half term has come to an end.  I was re-

minded yesterday, when I watched Protea’s class 

assembly, of the  sheer volume of learning the chil-

dren have accessed this half term and the progress 

they have made.  Well done to everyone! 

During the half term break, please ensure that 

your child is reading—it doesn’t matter what they 

read as long as they are reading—comics, newspa-

pers, kindle books, picture books, novels, non –

fiction, poems.  If you have not joined your local 

library, this would be  a good opportunity to do so 

to ensure that your child has access to a wide vari-

ety of reading material. 

 

Coats and jackets 

 

As the weather becomes more 

changeable, children are wearing 

coats and jackets but often like to 

remove them when playing out-

side and then forgetting to collect them despite 

reminders.  This often results in lost coats/

jackets.  Please ensure that: 

 You have labelled your child’s clothing in 

more than one place  

 You remind your children to look after their 

items 

 You check that your child has not brought 

home someone else’s coat/jacket  

 

 

 

Dates for diary 

Monday 23rd October– Friday 27th October 

Half term 

Monday 30th October 

School closed Inset day 

 

Tuesday 31st October 

Children return to school 

 

Thursday 2nd October 

Bonfire School menu 

 

Friday 10th November  

Wreath laying  - Remembrance Day 

 

Tuesday 14th November 

Flu vaccination programme reception to  

year 6 

Friday 24th November 

Mixed years 5/6 football tournament 

Attendance Stars 

Classes with the best attendance this 

week: 

Poppy: 97.8% 

Sunflower: 98.8% 

Whole school attendance: 94.6% 

We have dipped a little this week. 

Our attendance for this half term is 96.1%!! 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

Today our team consisting of  girls from years 5 and 6 
took part in a football tournament .  Would you believe 
it, they came second and are through to the next round!!  
That’s brilliant!   

B-O-N-D! We are Bond Pri-ma-ry!   

 

Well done girls and good luck in the next round. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Year 5 had a great time exploring over 50 work stations at the Science 
museum in London. The Wonder lab let them test out different forces 

and experiment in different science zones. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


